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September 19th Meeting at a Glance 

              

 

Speaker Hostesses Lunch Menu 
 
Dave Buckey, Former 
NCSU Quarterback 
 
Topic:  Golden Memories of 
Football from the Lou Holtz 
Years 

 
 Dean Simpson 

 
Fruit Salad, California 
Chicken, Buttered New 
Potatoes, Steamed Broccoli, 
Rolls, Water, Tea, Coffee, 
Dessert 

 

              
 

President’s Message 
 

I am sure all of you agree that this has been a LONG, HOT SUMMER!!!  I am so glad that 

September is here and cooler weather is not far behind.  I am looking forward to our new meeting 

year and all of the great programs we have scheduled.  Especially our first meeting with Dave 

Buckey.  This program should get all of us ready for the football season and Wolfpack victories. 

Please mark your calendar for our first meeting on Thursday, September 19th.  We will meet at 

the NC State University Club at 11:30 a.m.  During this meeting we will have updates and 

announcements that you don’t want to miss.  We will also have the 2024-2025 Yearbooks printed 

and ready for each member. – Dean Simpson, President 

 

Program Committee 

 

The Program committee worked energetically to line up interesting and fun programs for this 

year.  We have a wide variety. The first couple will be sports related. So there will be a chance to 

wear red and white.  We have a couple of professors of different disciplines talking about their 

research. . . . And we had requests for information regarding “AI” (artificial intelligence). Back by 

popular demand are the “Ladies in Red” with holiday music.  Also, we were able to book Julie 

Moore. . . Who has so much to offer that we can’t get it all in the title of her presentation. And 
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we have an NCSU grad who is a meteorologist, and has worked as an expert witness in weather 

related cases.  Be sure to mark the third Thursdays on your calendar. -Grace Hodgson, Chair 

 

Speaker – Dave Buckey, Former NCSU Quarterback 

 

 
 

You may remember that the twins made the cover of Sports Illustrated in 1972, which was the 

first year that freshmen were eligible to play on varsity teams.  That incoming freshman class of 

1972 still has the highest 4-year winning percentage of any class in NC State history!  Those teams 

went to 4 straight bowl games, won the ACC Championship in 1973, and finished in the top 10 in 

1974. 

 

Dave and his twin brother Don were both elected to the All-ACC Football Team in 1975 and played 

in the Hula Bowl and Japan Bowl All-Star games. Dave retired from the transportation industry 

and currently resides in Raleigh. 

 

Please wear red and your NCSU logos and invite husbands and fellow Wolfpack football fans to 

welcome Dave Buckey to our meeting on Thursday September 19th!  

Barbara Sullivan, Program Committee Member 

 

Reservations/Name Tag Committee 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone at our first 2024-25 NC State University Woman’s 
Club meeting on Thursday, September 19, and hope that you had a wonderful summer….it was 
a hot one! 
  
Your reservation will be handled in the same fashion as last year—your reservation is due by 
either calling or emailing our President, Dean Simpson, regarding your attendance.  As a 
reminder—Reservations are due by Fridays prior to our Thursday meetings. 

ATTENTION ALL WOLFPACK FOOTBALL FANS! 

 

I hope we will have a huge turnout for our September 19th 

meeting! Our speaker will be Dave Buckey! Dave played 

quarterback for NC State during the Coach Lou Holtz years (1972-

1975). He played the first two years as back-up quarterback and 

his last two years as the starting quarterback. His twin brother 

Don played on the team as a wide receiver. 

 
 



  
Due to the increase in food items and services at the NC State University Club, our lunch price 
has increased and will now cost $27.00 per person.  Please have your checks ready and made 
payable to the “NC State University Woman’s Club” at the time of registration.  If you are paying 
with cash, please have the correct amount as we do NOT have cash available to make change for 
you. 
  
As in the past, the same policy remains—No refunds for cancelations later than the due date.  If 
you make a reservation, but do not attend or cancel your reservation by the deadline, you must 
still pay for your lunch(es). 
  
To make a lunch reservation, please call or email Dean Simpson as follows: 
  
Email:  jsimpson57@nc.rr.com 
Cell: 919-616-3649 
  
Cost: $27.00 per person 
Make check payable to: NC State University Woman’s Club 
Lunch will be served at 11:45 am (meeting begins at 11:30 am) 
  
Looking forward to seeing everyone on Thursday, September 19. 
  
Helen Crane and Carolyn Bunn 
Co-Chairs, Reservations/Name Tag Committee 
   

Feed the Pack – The Food Pantry at NCSU 
 

"The mission of the Feed the Pack Food Pantry at NC State is to help meet the food needs of all 

members of the NC State community with dignity and respect." 

Food is a basic need for students to succeed.  Remember to bring items to the meeting.  Items 

currently needed are:  Rice and Starches; Breakfast Food; Snacks; Beans; Condiments and Staple 

Items; Hygiene Products (Shampoo/Soap/etc.); Pet Food; Baby Formula; and Drinks. 

All items will be delivered to the food pantry after the meeting. – Dean Simpson, President 

              

School will be beginning soon and there will be a huge increase for food and necessities for 

financially insecure students. Please give checks directly to me at our first meeting of the new 

year! – Luann Peterson, Treasurer 
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